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YAKIMA CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Petition of Right-of-Way Vacation  
Vacating Portion of an Alleyway 

REVISED NOTICE 4-1-2020 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yakima City Council will conduct a public hearing to 
consider the Hearing Examiner’s recommendation regarding a right-of-way vacation petition 
requested by the Yakima Housing Authority to vacate a portion of alleyway that extends west of 
N. 6th Ave, south of Fruitvale Blvd.   
 
Said public hearing will be held Tuesday, April 7, at 6:00 p.m., or soon thereafter, in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall located at 129 North 2nd Street, Yakima, WA.  THE PUBLIC 
CANNOT ATTEND THE HEARING IN PERSON DUE TO GOVERNOR INSLEE’S 
TEMPORARY EMERGENCY ORDER; HOWEVER, THIS MEETING IS AVAILABLE VIA LIVE 
STREAMING ON THE CITY OF YAKIMA WEBSITE AT WWW.YAKIMAWA.GOV AND 
TELECAST LIVE ON SPECTRUM CABLE CHANNEL 194.  For additional information, please 
contact Colleda Monick, 576-6772, or e-mail to colleda.monick@yakimawa.gov.   
 
Any citizen wishing to comment on this issue is welcome to attend CALL IN TO the public 
hearing DURING THE HEARING AT 509-575-6001 or contact the City Council in the following 
manner:  
 

1) Send a letter via regular mail to “Yakima City Council, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, WA  
98901,” or,  
2) E-mail your comments to city.council@yakimawa.gov. Include in the e-mail subject 
line, “Housing Authority ROW vacation.”   

 
Please also include your name and mailing address.  
 
Dated this 6th day of March, 2020.   
 

Sonya Claar Tee, City Clerk 
 


